P ! \\A
March 5, 1973 atp He oHr ] e

Dr, M,E, Dieter

General Sec,, Educational Institutions
The Wesleyan Church

Marion, Ind,

Dear Dr. Dieter:

We are delighted that you are finding it possible

to be with us this fall (Nov. 2 and 3) for the
Wesleyan Theological Society Meeting on the Asbury
Seminary Campus., This is, as you may know, the time
ofnthe Fiftieth Anniversary special observance, It
will most fitting for you to deliver the particular
paper which you have in preparation for us, Dr,
Stanger has invited us to meet with the seminary
students and faculty in the 10 a.m., chapel service

so you will have a good audience, You will, no doubt,
hear from Dr, Stanger about this service since we have
told him our plans for it, FPerhaps he can advise you
more directly about the length of the paper. Ve will
be turning the service over to the chapel committee and
will fit into their plans, I hope that you will be
given enough time to round out the interesting subject
you have for us,

Since our program committee must hold our "meetings®
via the P,0, ourspeed in getting word to folk regarding
the program details may be somewhat less than speed.

You will hear from us again about any matters of your
inquiry and concern,

Very Sencerely Yours in Christian Service

Mildred Bangs Wynkoop

cc: Dr, Delbert Rose



